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Happy St. Patrick’s Day! We are starting out March with UIL Champions on our 

elementary campuses! Back-to-Back wins for Aubrey! Can we three peats? 

We will be having our Open House/Science Fair on the 26th from 6:00-7:30 pm. 

Lots of cool things are planned for that night. The Students will display their 

science projects for everyone to see. Sci-Tech will be here with some awesome 

exhibits and demonstrations! Sounds like an exciting evening!  

Huddle was a BIG success! There were quite a few students wearing their clothes 

backwards on Friday the 1st. Those who made it the last 6 weeks without an 

absence participated. They were very inventive! 

Fish Camp (Tutoring) is going well! STAAR is just around the corner. 

M&M’s (Monaco Musicians) are still going strong. They will be having their 

performance in May. This is for our 4th and 5th graders. 

Kinder went on their Field Trip to the Ft. Worth Museum of Science and History! 

They were very jazzed when they returned! 

First Grade performed, Winter Again, on Thursday, February the 28th, at 7:00 pm. 

They were so adorable in their winter gear! 

The week before spring break we stressed Anti-Bullying! Every day was a 

different theme. The students participated by dressing in crazy socks, crazy 

hat/hair, favorite super hero, favorite team, and sunglasses. Many of the students 

were quite imaginative! 

S p r i n g B r e a k!!!   



Second Grade will also be going on their Field Trip to the Ft. Worth Museum of 

Science and History on the 22nd. 

Fourth Grade will be making a journey into the past at the Bloomfield One-Room 

Schoolhouse in Pilot Point on the 6th and 7th. The students will get to experience 

what school was really like in the late 1800’s. They will dress in authentic clothes 

and enjoy a day of learning and remembering.  

Book Fair will be going on the week of the 25th with a Family Night the evening of 

the 26th. 

MES will also have our monthly Moo Yah Night on the 21st at the Little Elm 

location.  

Stu Co Penny Wars started in February and the war has commenced! Those grade 

level buckets are filling up! In this war only pennies count. The students have 

figured out if they put paper money or silver coins in another grade level’s bucket 

it counts against that grade level’s total. This is one of the many fundraisers Stu 

Co participates in to raise money for worthy causes. 

Daylight Savings Time begins on the 10th. We will be Springing Forward! 

March also hosts many other holidays. Texas Independence Day (March 2, 1836), 

Theodor Seuss Geisel’s (Dr. Seuss to his friends) birthday, St. Patrick’s Day (for all 

us Irish out there), Girl Scouts 100 year anniversary, Good Friday the 29th, Easter 

the 31st, and last but not least, our illustrious leader, Dr. Monaco’s birthday!  

From All of Us at MES…. 

                                                                

Have a Blessed March! 

 

 


